Jan 21 2013
Attendees : Van, Angelo, Mark, Joanne, Tammy, Kim, Dennis, Elizabeth and new commissioner Terence Leonard – Larry 
Chris read the compliance.

Chris announced his resignation effective Feb 18 2013.

Mayor Mike swore in Kim, Van and Terence Leonard. 

Joanne nominated Van as Chairman, Elizabeth seconded. Voted in unanimously. 

Elizabeth nominated Angelo as Vice Chairman, Joanne seconded. Voted in unanimously. 

Mark nominated Elizabeth as secretary, Angelo seconded. Voted in unanimously. 
Going forward technical fouls for late starts to basketball games. 

Adult volleyball – Larry brought it up

 – one night a week – nets already in place – 3-4 weeks starting March 23

There will be a reg fee 

Thurs nights @ East End – badminton during Fall and Winter 6:30-9:30 has been scheduled 

Mark brought up to vote Rec adding Adult Volleyball and Joanne seconded – voted unanimously

Mark brought up to vote Adult basketball to resume and Angelo seconded – voted unanimously 
The AED are up and running. CPR and AED certifications need to be renewed every two years 

-insurance – Rec falls under borough policy and Rec has its own policy – cost 4600 per year – 

Dennis will be acting director. 

Dennis has three items he wants to improve : 

1. Financials – more information at next meeting 
2. Communication – better job between commission, borough and public
3. Planning and organization 

Tammy has volunteered to collect the timeline information for each event. 

New hot dog vendor and hasn’t gotten licensed at the borough. 

The committee for each event will bring to the meetings what they have done for their event. 

Terence suggested Rec start soccer registration before school is over – start season earlier for K-2nd grade.  This was discussed and to be continued. 

Basketball for kindergarten ? 

March 16th- Basketball Festival – committee Tammy, Joanne, Mark and Terence 

Code of conduct on a sandwich board during registration – Rec going green – code of conduct is on the website and there is a box on the registration form
Open House on March 23 – evening ? both floors at Community Center – all programs – stations 

Zumba – how long will the program last – one year 

Adult basketball – to begin end of March thru May – need wood floor 

Next meeting Tues Feb 19th at 7:30 

